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NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 
 
 

RESULT OF THE FRACTIONAL SHARE AUCTION  
ERRATUM OF THE CREDIT DATE AND VALUE PER SHARE  

 
 
SLC Agrícola S.A. (B3: SLCE3; ADR’s: SLCJY; Bloomberg: SLCE3:BZ; Refinitiv: SLCE3.SA) (“SLC or 
“Company”), comes to its shareholders and to the market in general, to inform that, the fractions 
resulting from the bonus shares, approved at the Annual and Extraordinary Shareholders Meeting 
held on April 27th, 2023, in the proportion of 1 (one) new common share for every 10 (ten) 
common shares held, were grouped into whole numbers and sold in an auction held on July 07th, 
2023 at B3 SA – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão (“B3”). 
 
In this auction, 13,245 book-entry common shares, with no par value, were sold. The amounts 
calculated from the sale of shares in the auction (R$ 40.7866838306 per share) will be paid to the 
holders of the fractions, on July 14th, 2023, as follows: 
 

a) those with shares deposited with the Bank-Accounting Bank and who keep their 
registration and banking data updated, by means of credit to be made in the current 
accounts at a financial institution indicated by them. Those who do not have such 
updated data should contact an Itaú branch of their choice, with their CPF, RG and proof 
of residence to update their registration details and receive the respective amounts to 
which they are entitled; and 
 
b) those with shares deposited at B3, through the Institutions and/or Brokers that 
maintain their positions in custody. For more information, shareholders may contact the 
Company's Investor Relations Department, by e-mail ri@slcagricola.com.br. 
 

Porto Alegre, July 11th, 2023. 

 

Ivo Marcon Brum 
Chief Financial and Investor Relations Officer 
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